
From: Goodhue, Larry
To: Laflamme, Jayson; Tuomala, Christopher; Shute, Christa; Marcia Brown; Richard W. Head
Cc: Ware, Don; Howe, Carol Ann; Kerrigan, Jay; Torres, George
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Confirmation of BFA Board Approval
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 4:34:28 PM

Here is the original email from the NHBFA, Jayson.
 

From: James Key-Wallace <jameskw@nhbfa.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 12:58 PM
To: Goodhue, Larry <larry.goodhue@PENNICHUCK.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Confirmation of BFA Board Approval
 
Good afternoon Larry,
 

This email is to confirm that on May 18th, 2020 the BFA board of directors unanimously approved
the issuance of up to $75,000,000 in bonds for Pennichuck. As always, final issuance is contingent
on approval by the NH Governor and Council (G&C).
 

The G&C meeting to provide final approval for this bond issuance is on June 24th, 2020 at 10am, and
we anticipate an approval. The G&C has always been supportive of the BFA’s bond issuances,
especially for Pennichuck.
 
Feel free to reach out if you need any additional information and I’d be happy to provide it.
 
Regards,
 
James Key-Wallace
Executive Director
NH Business Finance Authority
2 Pillsbury Street, Suite 201
Concord, NH 03301
603-415-0191
jameskw@nhbfa.com
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